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Minutes of the Village of Algonquin  
Special Liquor Commission Meeting 

Held in Village Board Room on June 6, 2023 
______________________________________________________________ 
 
CALL TO ORDER:  Liquor Commissioner Debby Sosine called the meeting to order at 7:25 pm and 
requested Deputy Village Clerk, Michelle Weber to call the roll.  
Commission Members Present: Maggie Auger, Brian Dianis, Jerrold Glogowski, Laura Brehmer, John 
Spella, Bob Smith. (Quorum established)   
 
Staff in Attendance: Jason Shallcross, Community Development Director; Deputy Chief, Ryan Markham; 
Michele Zimmerman, Assistant Public Works Director; Michelle Weber, Deputy Village Clerk, and Village 
Attorney Kelly Cahill was also present.    
 
APPROVE THE FOLLOWING LIQUOR LICENSE: 
 
A.  Consider an A-1 Liquor License for Garden on Main LLC 
Garden on Main, LLC., a new restaurant located at 409 South Main Street, Algonquin has requested a 
Class A-1 Liquor License. This would allow patrons to purchase alcoholic liquor for consumption on and 
packaged alcohol for off premise consumption. 
Garden on Main, LLC. has complied with the Village’s requirements by completing the submittal of all 
documents as required by the Village of Algonquin for obtaining the license pertinent to their 
establishment. All fees have been paid and all documents are in order. 
Attached for your review, is a copy of their liquor license application. 
Upon approval of their liquor license there will be no Class A-1 Liquor Licenses available. 
 
Following questions regarding the restaurant and how they planned to train their staff not to serve to 
minors, it was the consensus of Commission to issue the liquor license to Garden on Main. 
 
ADJOURNMENT:  There being no further business, Commissioner Sosine adjourned the meeting at 
7:33 p.m.  
 
 
 
Submitted: _________________________________ 
                      Michelle Weber, Deputy Village Clerk 
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